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Overview by Community 
 
Darboy Sanitary District:   Checks at the manhole with the discharge lines from Pizza Ranch and Mac’s 
did not show any additional grease accumulation on the manhole bench.  We will continue to monitor 
the laterals and change their cleaning frequencies as conditions warrant.         
 
A total of 4 reminder letters are required and 6 site visits will be conducted. 
  
Village of Combined Locks:   We finally made contact with Rico from Rico’s Family Restaurant about 
scheduling an inspection of his sanitary sewer discharge piping to determine why his grease trap has 
very little grease in it and his lateral was plugged with grease. We will conduct the investigation with the 
Combined Locks Building Inspector in June.     
 
No reminder letters are required and one site visit is necessary. 
  
Village of Kimberly:   Little Caesars had their contractor clean their grease trap on May 5th, 2018.  This 
was almost three months overdue and after several site visits.  We have asked the Village of Kimberly to 
check the downstream manholes from Little Caesars to determine if their poor compliance record is 
adversely impacting the municipal sewer system.      
 
There is 1 reminder letter to send 4 site visits will be required.     
  
Village of Little Chute:   We are awaiting a call back for an appointment to talk to the owner of Shelley’s 
Supper Club regarding non submittal of their trap cleaning documentation.   
 
A total of 4 reminder letters will be sent and 2 site visits are required.  
 
City of Kaukauna:    Electric City Lanes opened recently with a newly remodeled kitchen.  We stopped by 
and talked to the manager about grease traps and cleaning schedules.  She was unsure if they even had 
a trap installed and was going to check into that.  We will revisit her in June and make sure the trap is 
installed and she has a cleaning schedule.  Rumors of Cake Anatomy’s demise have been greatly 
exaggerated, as we have found that they needed to clear out their showroom because of a water leak.  
They are still in business and will re-stock the showroom as soon as the damage is repaired. 
  
No reminder letters are required and 1 site visit will be performed.   


